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Compassion, Trust, Generosity, Forgiveness, Service 

Creativity, Excellence, Resilience 

Friday 12th June 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been such a pleasure to see the children back in school over the past two weeks and next week, as part of our 

continuing phased return to school, we will be welcoming back even more children. From Monday, we will be running 

13 separate groups accommodating 178 children across the school. 

This means that we have a very small amount of capacity left in the school and that, if we get many more children in 

the future, we would have to consider offering a part-time timetable or just certain days. 

Over the coming week, we will be evaluating our provision and be writing to parents next Friday if we can offer any 

more spaces. 

Provision for Children of Critical Workers 
Please continue to complete the weekly Google Form as we will need to know numbers for Breakfast and After-School 

Club. The Google Form for the 22nd June is below and it would be helpful if this was completed by next Thursday. 

Childcare Provision (w/c 22nd June 2020): https://forms.gle/cLm9uQWugAF8HvPM8 

If you are a key worker and are accessing our Breakfast and After-School Club, then children can be dropped off and 

picked up from the school office. If you are not using Breakfast & After-School Club then please enter school through 

the playground with everyone else. 

Kent Test 
Registration for the Kent Test opened on Monday 1st June and closes on Wednesday 1st July. I’m afraid that we are still 

awaiting an update from the DfE and therefore have to work on the assumption that this will still take place early 

September. All information pertaining to the Kent Test can be found on the Transition into Secondary School pages 

on our school website. 

Parental Survey 
At the time of writing, we have had 68 responses to our Parental Survey but obviously the more we have, the better. 

The form is open for one more week and closes on Friday 19th June. Thank you in advance for sharing your views. 

Parental Survey (Summer 2020): https://forms.gle/69pb9md8rQpQXLiD9 
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Creativity, Excellence, Resilience 

Compassion, Trust, Generosity, Forgiveness, Service 

Sports Afternoon 
Sadly, we will not be able to hold our annual sports days this year but we are planning a ‘virtual sports day’ that families 

can join in with at home and we’ll have some more information about this soon. 

With best wishes, 

James Tibbles 

 


